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It was an honor to showcase the true meaning of Christmas in the Portsmouth
Christmas Parade last weekend. Left to Right: Ms. Dwyer and her husband,
Will, Isabel (pre-K) and Analise (7th), Laura and Kieryn (8th). Thank you to
Cyndi Hewitt and Shawn Crapo for all their help with our school float!

The 2nd graders had their Pet Handbook
Presentations last month. As part of
their presentations, the students brought
in a pet. Lower left: Lucy shows off a
hamster from the NHSPCA and Daniel is
holding one of his chickens.

Above: Pre-K students, Henry and
August were excited for the first snow-
fall! Above Right: The Pre-K students
are making salt dough which they will
use to make their own Christmas
ornaments.



